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Time to start thinking about Operation Christmas Shoeboxes!  These boxes go all over the 

world. Some stay here in the USA for children affected by disasters. Please try to include some 

new socks and a new T-shirt.  Hard to believe socks are a big deal.   

We have the boxes available after church services on July 24.  They will also be available in the 

church office. The boxes are free of charge. Please pick up one and fill it! Please do NOT include 

toothpaste, liquids of any kind and NO food.  Apparently different countries have different 

shipping rules.  The boxes are due Nov. 13, 2022.  

School supplies are in plentiful supply now.  There are so many neat items available.  The main 

items needed in each box are notebook paper, pencils, pencil sharpeners, erasers, pens, 

crayons, markers, mini-staplers, staples, ruler, glue stick, notepads, highlighters, school scissors, 

paper clips, and composition books.  All children need these supplies. Some are able to go to 

school for the first time because these items were in their shoebox.  We take crayons for 

granted, but  in other countries, crayons are very expensive. Most families cannot afford to buy 

them, so please include a box in your shoebox. 

It is a lot of fun to go shopping for these items and know they are appreciated and needed. 

De Colores! 

 


